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Approval of transfer of utility lines on South Old Mail Road/Coon Hollow Road

SUMMARY: South Cumberland Utility District has proposed the transfer of water mains and services
to the City of Crossville on South Old Mail Road. This transfer will add 40 new customers for the City
and provide a redundancy of water for Homestead residential customers. Details on the waterlines
are attached.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  N/A

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve transfer of lines.
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